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Dear
,

Subject: Concerns You Raised to the NRC Regarding GPU Nuclear

This refers to our conversation on October 14, 1993, in which you expressed concerns
related to security, defects on weld repair on valves and misuse of fitness for duty samples.

We have initiated actions to examine your concerns as characterized above and will inform
you of our findings.

Should you have any additional questions, or if the NRC can be of further assistance in this
matter, please call me collect at (610) 337-5222.

1

Sincerely,

a
David J. ito
Senior Allegation Coordinator )
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